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   11th March 2024 Year 6 Parents End of KS2 Assessments (SATS) Information Evening  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We would like to invite you to a meeting about the End of KS2 Assessments (SATS) on Monday 
11th March.  

This will take place in the Y6 classroom, starting at 6pm for approximately 45 minutes.  

The main purpose for this evening is to provide you with information on the 2024 Key Stage 2 
Statutory tests and Teacher assessment requirements for the end of KS2.  

Below is a preliminary End of KS2 Assessment test timetable for your information: 

Monday 13th May  

English grammar, punctuation and spelling test paper 1 (45 mins) Paper 2 (spelling - not timed)  

Tuesday 14th May  

English Reading Test (1hr)  

Wednesday 15th May  

Mathematics Arithmetic Paper 1 (30 mins)  

Mathematics Reasoning Paper 2 (40 mins) 

Thursday 16th May  

Mathematics reasoning Paper 3 (40 mins) 

 

This is an important time in your child’s education, and we hope that you will be able to attend the 
meeting.  

If you are unable to attend, you will be able to access the End of KS2 Assessment presentation via 
our website.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs S Smith 

 

        +++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 

Year 6 Parents End of KS2 Assessments (SATS) Information Evening 
 

  Monday March 11th  18:00-18.45  
   
Child’s name: ________________________________________________________________  
 
 
Parent/Carer signature _______________________________________ Date ___________ 

 


